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MEMORANDUM TO: James M. Taylor
Exec 'v Di ctor for Operations

JU
FROM: Jo Hoy e, Secretary.

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON NRC'S
TECHNICAL TRAINING PROGRAM, 10:00 A.M.,
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 10, 1995, COMMISSIONERS'
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH,
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC
ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on the Technical
Training Program. The Commission expressed interest in obtaining
further information on the following specific items.

1) A break-down for the last three fiscal years of the
number of students for each of the technical training
curriculum areas and a break-down of staff who are
taking technical courses for professional development
other than for formal qualification, development, or
training programs.

2) Plans for changes in agency training to ensure
inspectors are adequately trained in areas of
developing technologies (e.g., PRA, digital
instrumentation and control, etc.).

3) Plans and dates when satellite links will be functional
between the Technical Training Center, the regional
offices, and headquarters for use in training.
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The Commission indicated that while the staff has consulted with
the ACRS on technical training programs, it does not appear to
have consulted with the ACNW. The staff should seek ACNW as well
as ACRS advice on technical training matters.

cc: Chairman Jackson
Commissioner Rogers
OGC
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR - Advance
DCS - P1-24


